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North Durham Learning Disability Team,

Chester le Street Health Centre,

Newcastle Road,

Chester le Street,

Co Durham.

DH3 3UR

22nd September 2021
Dear Member,

Preliminary notice of the 2021 Annual General Meeting
In accordance with the constitution of the Association of Chartered Physiotherapists for People with Learning Disabilities (ACPPLD) as Chair I am giving you notice that the Annual General Meeting (AGM) of this association will be held virtually on Wednesday 10th November 2021 at 12.30pm
If you have an item that you wish to be discussed at the AGM then please submit it via email by Monday 1st November 2021. Any business items not tabled in advance will not be discussed.
If you or someone you know is interested in joining the National Executive Committee, please complete a nomination form available on the web site and submit to me at least 2 weeks prior to the AGM. If you would like to discuss joining the committee then please do not hesitate to contact one of the current committee members, details of whom can be found in the back of the Newsletter or on the website.
The following documents pertaining to the AGM will be posted on the website for you all to read:

· AGM Minutes 2020
· Accounts 

· Final Agenda available week commencing the 1st November 2021. 

I look forward to seeing as many of you as possible at the meeting.

Yours faithfully
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Dr Jenny Tinkler.

Chair of ACPPLD
